
Food Procurement Work Group 
 
On June 2, 2016, members of the group met with Alexa Delwiche of the Center for Good Food 
Purchasing.  She described the process by which the Center is assisting governing bodies to 
adopt Good Food Purchasing Policies, and described the Good Food Procurement Standards the 
Center is attempting to implement across the nation. 
 
The Group has another meeting scheduled for July 14, at which the members will discuss the 
direction of the group, and talk about the transition when Mark Wolfe departs from the City’s 
employment.   


